
by Robin Steinkraus

Lakers Present Stewardship Award to Gov. Schweitzer



Greetings Fellow Lakers–

            – Larry Ashcraft





New Groundwater Research 
Results Disturbing

Invasive Mussels – A Big Threat

Nutrients Still a Concern



Flathead Lakers members and 
guests enjoyed a lovely evening at 
the Flathead Lake Biological Sta-
tion in July. Thanks to everyone who 
came and to everyone who helped 
make the meeting a success!
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Living by Water 
Workshop


